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As always, a huge thank you to all our donors.
You have made the difference to many
children’s lives. One of our trustees, James,
spent a few weeks in Uganda earlier in the
year and supervised and monitored all our
projects.

This year we have sponsored a total of 183

children in our Primary Schools Project in
Kampala. We have been helped by SPOWE, who have

monitored some children,
as they have volunteers
in Kampala.

At Providence Home,
with the help of the
Doris Field Trust, we
funded a chicken
project, which is

running extremely well.
3 children are also being

supported by private donors.
We are currently applying for funds from a law firm to help with
building new, much needed, accommodation for the elderly.

In addition we support the Mukisa Special L
Needs Centre by funding the teacher's
salary, scholastic materials and medicines.
Mukisa is an exceptionally special place and the
enthusiasm of the teacher and children is infectious. There
are also two more special needs children, Richard, a deaf
boy and Patricia, who was left disabled by cancer
treatment, whose education is sponsored by Mikwano.
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We continue to provide formula milk for St Philomena's Babies' Home.
Thank you all and very best wishes from

James, Maureen, Jenny and Graham



